
 

 
 
 
2.26.25 

Good afternoon Pioneer Families: 

Here are some updates on things happening on and off campus at PSPA: 

PSPA Multicultural Festival 

The Annual Multicultural Festival is on Thursday, March 13th from 5:30pm-7:30pm. Due to traffic we 

kindly ask you to come at your family last name time. 5:30pm-6:30 A-K; and 6:30pm-7:30pm L-Z.  

Please fill out the google form if you are interested in having a family booth. Deadline to submit is 

March 3: https://forms.gle/AWY8rXyU3hARDZZD6 

The following food trucks will be in attendance as well: Taqueria La Capital, Will and Pops, Kona Ice, 

and DonutNV.  

This annual event gets bigger and better every year. I hope that you will spend part of your evening 

with us! 

Support for Tanzania Trip 

Several PSPA staff members will be traveling to Tanzania this summer to help a new school, St. 

Charles School, have a successful launch. Designed by PSPA students, a one-of-kind shirt has been 

created.  Proceeds from the sale of these shirts will help cover the costs of the trip. Shirts are on 

sale until Thursday, February 27th. Students will be able to wear these Tanzania shirts EVERY 

FRIDAY for the remainder of the school. Thank you for supporting St. Charles School in Tanzania, 

the PSPA teachers who will be traveling this summer and the 8th grade students who designed the 

shirts! Please see attached information on how to purchase.   

Flag Football League 

Coach Davis, our Athletic Director, is organizing a Flag Football League for boys and girls ages 9-17, 

which will begin in a couple of weeks. All skill levels are welcome.  For more information, please 

visit: https://otgrindtime.com/gladiator-flag-football 

  

Upcoming Dates of Note 

March 7:           Spirit Wear Day​

March 13:        Annual Multicultural Fair ​

March 14:        Staff Professional Development Day - No School for Students​

March 15:        JT Creamery Fundraiser (1:00pm - 9:00pm)​

March 31 - April 4:      Spring Break 
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Lastly, on behalf of the entire PSPA staff, I want to thank our wonderful PTO. It is staff appreciation 

week, and they have once again done an amazing job in making our staff feel valued and supportive.  

We could not do what we do without an incredibly supportive parent network. THANK YOU! 

  

Sincerely, 

Mr. Friend 

Head of School 
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